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Dear Seonaid, 

 

we wish to withdraw our objection for the above mentioned application. A meeting with Andries Kruger has clarified that 

this application was discussed with us about 9 months ago, and it is not a new application, as we thought it would be. In 

fact we think that the application is a real asset for Camden and therefore we fully support this application. Can you 

please immediately withdraw our objection and replace it with our support? Many thanks. 

 

Best wishes,    

 

Keiko Mizuno & Peter Giese 

3 Bayham Street 

London, NW1 0EY 

 

 


